NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Lathrop-
Manteca Fire Protection District will conduct a Public Hearing to adopt the following
Resolutions:

Resolution #2018-11, the Annual Fire Facility Fee Fund Report

The Public Hearing will be held on November 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lathrop City
Hall, 390 Towne Centre, Lathrop, California. Members of the public will at the above
specified time and place, be given an opportunity to present oral and written information
regarding the issue. The Regular Board Meeting will immediately follow the Public
Hearing.

Dated: November 1, 2018

Gene Neely
Fire Chief



